
April 25, 2018 
 
Compatible Electronics TCB 
114 Olinda Drive 
Brea, California  92823 
 
 
Subject: Request for withholding from public disclosure the schematics, block diagrams, and operational 

description pursuant to an application for certification  
 
Gentlemen: 
 
We, OpenPath Security, Inc., would like to request that all schematics, block diagrams, and operational 
descriptions submitted with the application for certification be withheld from public disclosure as per 
Section 0.459 of FCC Rules.  These documents contain system details and information which we consider 
proprietary and confidential and which are not otherwise available to the public. 
 
We request permanent confidentiality because this information will form the basis for future product 
development and would be of benefit to competitors and provide them an unfair market advantage. 
 
This request is made under the provisions of Section 0.457 (d) of the Commission’s Rules, and Section 
552 (b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act.  These sections authorize the withholding from public 
inspection, those materials which would be privileged as a matter of law if retained by the person 
submitting them, and materials which would not customarily be released to the public by that person. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 844-673-6728 
 
 

 
Michael Biggs 
OpenPath Security, Inc. 
Engineer 
 


